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Quincy Cromer 

Elected by the Safety Membership  

Quincy Cromer was born and raised in rural Nebraska and moved to Mendocino County in 2004. He 

holds a Bachelor’s Degree in Journalism from the University of Nebraska at Kearney and was 

previously employed as a newspaper reporter in Mendocino County.  

 

Quincy has been employed in the field of Law Enforcement since 2005 and has worked for the 

Mendocino County Sheriff’s Office since 2008. Quincy’s work experience includes assignments as a 

police officer, dispatcher, reserve deputy, deputy sheriff-coroner, training officer, detective, sergeant, 

and patrol supervisor. He is currently assigned as an Administrative Sergeant in the Ukiah Office.   

 

Quincy was elected to the Mendocino County Employees Retirement Association Board as the safety 

member on March 20, 2019. He looks forward to the opportunity to further serve this community 

through his position on the MCERA Board.   

 


